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Transportation Committee Report 
Walterdale Bridge Financial Update 

 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That the budget for Capital Program 12-66-1466, Walterdale Bridge, be 
increased by $19,500,000, to a total of $155,000,000, with the increase 
funded by tax supported debt. 

History 

At the May 1, 2013, Transportation Committee meeting, the May 1, 2013, 
Transportation Services report 2013TS3345 was considered and the 
Committee heard from M. Royer. 

Attachment 

May 1, 2013, Transportation Services report 2013TS3345 
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